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Dustin Fratto

From: Dustin Fratto
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:47 AM
To: Dustin Fratto
Subject: RE: Twice yearly bulk pick up

From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov> 

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 4:40:08 PM 
To: Kris Nicholl <knicholl@sandy.utah.gov> 
Subject: Twice yearly bulk pick up  
  
Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website. 
 
Site Visitor Name: Brian Wilkinson 
Site Visitor Email: easthills@me.com  
 
I just read that the mayor is proposing to discontinue the bulk pick up program. As a resident I look 
forward to this service. I believe it helps keep Sandy residence on top of cleaning and maintaining their 
property which contributes to community beautification. I have friends who's cities (Cottonwood and 
Sugar House) who are on the dumpster program and it does not work. They are frustrated when the 
dumpsters are immediately filled. I believe the the quality of life in Sandy is better because of the bulk 
waste pick ups. It motivates people to be proud of their city.  


